
 
 
For immediate release — Monday, February 10, 2025 
 

University of Lethbridge welcomes women from STEM 
disciplines at Women in STEM Conference 
 
The University of Lethbridge will host the Women in STEM Conference on Tuesday, 
February 11, 2025, from 12:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. in the Science Commons Atrium. The 
conference aims to bring together women across all STEM disciplines at ULethbridge to 
showcase their work and connect with others in the field. 
 
The event will feature poster sessions, a keynote address, a panel discussion, and 
family-friendly STEM activities. The conference is open to anyone involved in STEM 
research at ULethbridge, and all levels of education are welcome to present a poster. 
 
Women in STEM Conference Schedule 
 
12:30 p.m. — Welcome address by Dr. Chelsea Ekstrand, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Neuroscience 
1 p.m. — Poster session A 
1:45 p.m. — Keynote address by Dr. Alexandra Tetarenko, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Physics and Astronomy 
2:30 p.m. — Poster session B 
3:15 p.m. — Panel discussion: Early career pathways: Where are you going? 
4 p.m. — Family STEM Activities hosted by Let's Talk Science 
 
Media are invited to attend the 1 p.m. Poster Session A to speak to conference 
organizers and poster session participants. 
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Contact:  
 
Trevor Kenney, Manager of Public Affairs  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
@ULethbridge 

mailto:trevor.kenney@uleth.ca


 
Hilary Hulsey, Communications Specialist, Faculty of Arts & Science 
587-394-6588 (cell) 
hilary.hulsey@uleth.ca 
 
Our University’s Blackfoot name is Iniskim, meaning Sacred Buffalo Stone. The University 
is located in traditional Blackfoot Confederacy territory. We honour the Blackfoot people 
and their traditional ways of knowing in caring for this land, as well as all Indigenous 
Peoples who have helped shape and continue to strengthen our University community. 
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